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The students of 4th Semester of the department of Hindi, Lady Keane College, Shillong had an 

opportunity to participate in the National Seminar organised by Kendriya Hindi Sansthan, 

Shillong & Hindi Department, St. Anthony’s College, Shillong on  23.02.2024 on the topic 

POORVOTTAR BHARAT KA LOK SAHITYA which was held at St. Anthony’s College 

Shillong. 

 

The main objective of this seminar was to introduce the students about the folk literature of 

North Eastern regions. Through this program, the students were able to gain knowledge about 

the varied culture and traditions of the different north eastern regions of the nation through 

literature. This participation has lead the students and others teacher participants of various 

institutions of this region to learn more about the importance of folklore.   

In this program, the Head of the Department of Hindi, Dr. Jean S. Dkhar has also presented a 

paper on the topic “Khasi ka Namakaran Sanskar” where she expressed about the naming 

ceremony of the Khasi tribe. 

It was a joy as all the students have received certificates of participation along the benefit of 

learning through listening to the different experts in all the technical sessions. 

 

Name of the teacher : Dr. Jean S. Dkhar 

Name of the Students (4th Semester) 

1. Sania Kumari 

2. Maya Chettri 

3. Amisha Yadav 

4. Uma Chettri 

5. Rithika Rai 

 

 


